Dear Toni,

I want to thank you and Support Collectors so much for recovering unpaid child support for me and my children. Since private lawyer fees were out of my reach, and the state agencies set up in my state to enforce court-ordered support agreements were totally ineffective, I had almost given up hope of recovering the money that was due. Then one day someone told me about Support Collectors.

You were easy to work with and very effective in locating my ex-husband for payment --- sometimes over and over again! I can't tell you how many times I tried to get help before finding your website, and not only did you collect part of what was owed, you collected ALL of what was owed! I think one of the most surprising phone calls I've ever received was the one telling me that an agreement had been reached, and payment was to be received in full. I don't know how you did it, but thank you again! My children and I are most grateful.

Sincerely.

Deborah